18th October 2011

Shaun Scrutton

Head of Planning and Transportation
Rochford District Council

Council Offices

South Street

Rochford

Essex SS4 1BW

Dear Shaun Scrutton,

Re: Proposed Development at the Water Tower High Road Hockley Essex
Application No. 11/00595/FUL

With reference to your letter of 14th October, I wish to object to the proposed development on
the grounds there are afready too many Antennas at the site. Also, in my opinion the Antennas
are a health hazard to the those residents living in the proximate vicinity of the Water Tower.

Yours sincerel




